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Templeman, Vivian

From: Moseley, Carroll

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 2:53 PM
To: Kenner, Michael

Cc: Templeman, Vivian

Subject: new bus purchase

Mr. Kenner,

I spoke with Dave Magnum on Friday, (Dave works at District Operations and is
in charge of all bus purchases for the state of Kentucky). He informed me that the money

for the purchase of hybrid buses will not be released until some time after November 1%,

Buses ordered after October 1% will cost an additional $6000. Therefore it is my

recommendation that we purchase a Maxforce DT, 225 International before October 1%
at a cost of § 73,058.

When federal funds are received in Frankfort there will be 20 months for the
funds to be spent. It would be my recommendation that we wait and purchase the hybrid
bus next year.

Carroll P. Moseley
Transportation Director
Todd County Schools
phone 270-265-9426

9/21/2009



